
Notice of Public Hearing 

Hennepin County 

Hennepin County has established a public hearing on Tuesday, June 5, 2018 at 1:30 p.m., during the 

Public Works Committee meeting of the Hennepin County Board of Commissioners in the Board Room 

(A-2400) of the Hennepin County Government Center, 300 Sixth Street, Minneapolis, MN 55487. 

The purpose of the meeting will be to receive comment on proposed revisions to Ordinance 15 

regarding Solid Waste Management Fees, including changes to the definition of entities required to 

report and remit solid waste management fees and the categorization of nonprofit resale stores.  If you 

would like a copy of the proposed revisions, please contact Randy Kiser at 612-348-5889. 

Written comments will be accepted from May 25 through June 22, 2018. 

Hennepin County Environment and Energy Department 

Attn:  Randy Kiser 

701 Fourth Avenue South, Suite 700 

Minneapolis, MN 55415-1842 

 

To request assistance such as sign language interpreter or assisted hearing equipment, please call 612-

348-7813 at least three days prior to the public hearing.   


